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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 12:36 PM
To: 'Paul Becker'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Indian River Shores PSC case

Good afternoon Mr. Becker,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Paul Becker [mailto:pbecker1@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 12:35 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner 
Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Cc: negron.joe@fla.senate.gov; richard.corcoran@myfloridahouse.gov; rick.scott@eog.myflorida.com; Records Clerk 
Subject: Indian River Shores PSC case 
 
To the Commissioners: 
 
I am a long time resident of Indian River Shores. As such, I have had to pay unreasonable and excessive 
electrical rates to the City of Vero Beach, which operates an unregulated utility with monopoly powers which 
extend beyond its boundaries. Our electric service is unreliable and overpriced by approximately 30%. Our 
family and our neighbors respectfully request that the PSC grant our request for a change in territorial 
boundaries, in order to restore equity in our community with respect to this issue. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Paul A. Becker 
111 Dove Plum Rd. 
Vero Beach, FL 
32963 
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